
OFFICE OF THE GUWAHATI MUNICIPAL CORPORATION 
DISPUR: GUW AHATI - 781006 

File No: GCC/SD/136/2025/01 Date: 0~ /04/2025 

NOTIFICATION 

This is to inform all Government, Semi-Government and Private agencies that the 

Trade License system of the Guwahati Municipal Corporation (GMC} is currently under 

maintenance and upgradation. The system is expected to be live and fully operational by the 

4th week of April 2025. 

In view of this, it is hereby appealed to all concerned authorities and stakeholders to 

accept trade licenses that were valid up to 31st March 2025 as upto-date and valid, subject 

to the condition that the concerned parties shall be required to furnish their renewed trade 

licenses within the first week of May 2025. 

This arrangement is being made to avoid inconvenience to contractors,traders, and 

establishments during the period of software upgradation. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this regard. 

Memo No: GCC/SD/136/2025/01 -A 

Commissioner, 
Guwahati Municipal Corporation, 

Dispur, Guwahati - 06. 
v' 

Date: o, /04/2025 

Copy to: -
1. P.A. to the Hon'ble Mayor for kind appraisal of the Hon'ble Mayor, GMC. 

2. Office file. 

-- Commissioner, 
Guwahati Municipal Corporation, 

Dispur, Guwahati - 06. 
ti 
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